INFORMATION SHEET FOR 09-04-2018 AGENDA

1. This is a continuation of last year’s agreement.  Attached.

2. There are several grant opportunities available with TSET and one of the items of concern is Tobacco.  Sample ordinance attached.

3. This was done last year by C. C. Camp and was well received.  I talked with Ronnie Littlejohn and the school is quite happy for the mortar/fireworks to continue. 

4. Requested by Ronnie Littlejohn. The Community Building allows the visiting team (and fan parking) to be on the other end of the field.  This is a positive for both teams and also helps with security.

5. This has become standard policy for the city and will be codified in the new Personnel Policy handbook if approved.

6. This is our only “requirement” for the grant – 20% of the engineering fee.  Attached.

7. Same as last time.  This gets us very close to having all our equipment updated.

8. This is the same hose we updated Fire Truck #1 with last year.  It is much better and more efficient.  David can answer any questions.  Attached.

9. This was actually approved with each vehicle as they were purchased but it is now a new fiscal year so it needs to be reapproved. Half of the cost was already available.  Quote attached.

10. Petition by Diann Frederick to be annexed into the City.  Purpose is to be eligible for city water.  The property and petition meet all legal requirements.  Ordinance attached.

11. Emergency clause for above.

12. We can approve the new personnel policy handbook or continue to work on it.  Changes to proposed are attached.
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13. This is the agreement to contract with Walmart for the curb-cut agreement we discussed with Shelldon for the access road from Hwy 100 to the Walmart parking lot.

14. The is the approval to pay the standard one-time fee for the curb-cut at Walmart.

15. This is the majority of the remaining money moved over last year from General Fund 10 to cover final costs for the CDBG drainage project.
